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September 2020

Statement concerning previous owners’ uploads to the KSJI-FM (81962) Public File.

The Lake Area Educational Broadcasting Foundation recently purchased KSJI-FM, St. Joseph, MO,
from Good News Ministries, Inc. In gathering information for this renewal application, it was noticed
that the previous licensee did not upload the proper filings to the Public File in a timely manner. We ask
that the Commission not hold the current licensee responsible for any previously omitted or late filed
items.

Our Consummation Notice to the Commission was filed on July 24,2020, but due to Commission
staffing issues this summer and Covid-19, KSJI-FM was not associated with Lake Area’s FRN until
August 8, 2020. On that day we were able to finally file a new ownership report. Since that date, the
applicant has worked to upload some filings that were missing and bring the public file up to date,
including a 2" Quarter Issue/Programs list that was not filed by the previous owner, and could not be
filed by Lake Area until the FRN association process was completed.

We do not anticipate any problems in keeping the KSJI-FM Public Information File up to date from this
time forward and ask the Commission to approve this renewal application.

Jim McDermott
President, LAEBF
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